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ENROLLMENT 
The enrollment of the children of the new 1st classes will take place on  

 
Saturday, 27.08.2022 

  
will take place. In order to provide for the physical well-being of all 

guests on this special day, the children of the then 2nd classes 

traditionally bring the cake. Alternatively, we will gladly accept 

sandwiches, pretzels, fruit or other suitable treats for the occasion.  

In order to ensure that the buffet is sufficiently filled, we are dependent on at least 5 cake 

donations per 2nd grade class (organization takes place within the class). These can be delivered 

to the school from 08:30 on the day of enrollment.  

The parents of the children of the then 4th classes will take care of the sale. We ask each class 

to nominate 4 helpers, each of whom will work for 1 hour. The Förderverein will make coffee and 

provide cold drinks for sale. 

 

The registration "Helping Hands for Enrollment" can be sent by e-mail to the booster club or 

entered directly into the Xoyondo helper list: 

 

1. Foerderverein.albanischule@outlook.de 

2. Helferliste zur Einschulung am 27.08.2022 - Xoyondo 
 

RETURNING BOOKS TO THE LIBRARY 

We ask all children to return books, games and CDs from the school library before the vacations 

begin. You are of course welcome to borrow them again after the vacations! 

 

END OF THE SCHOOL YEAR 

For some it was now the last year at the Albani School. After the ups and downs of the past 

years, we still have a few great days with really good events at the end of school. After the 

successful soccer tournament and Albani rocks! we will climb the Herberhäuser Stieg together.  

 

We hope that you had a great time at school and that we, as the booster club, 

were able to make you happy. We wish you all the best and much success for 

the future and for all new challenges!  
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